
 

 

 

 

March 9th, 2018 

 

 

Dear County of St. Paul Council, 

 

 

The St. Paul Gymnastics Club has been hosting the Flippin’ Funny fundraiser for the last 

5 years. We greatly appreciate the generosity that is given from business owners and our 

members. Our events have always been very successful because of the donations we’ve 

received. We have raised enough funds to purchase new equipment and expand our club 

by adding more classes and offering gymnastics 2 days a week. The Club has grown from 

90 to 183 gymnasts over a couple years. Many County residents participate in our 

programming. Our goal for the future is to find a permanent building we can call home, 

purchase more pieces of equipment so we can offer more options to our gymnasts and 

possibly develop a competitive program. To do so, we need to raise more funds, which is 

why we are requesting your support towards our growing club. 

 

We are having our annual Flippin’ Funny event on Saturday May 5th, 2018 at the 

Recreation Centre. The adult only Mexican Fiesta themed evening will begin with 

cocktails, supper, then followed with hypnotist Colin Christopher. The night will also 

consist of a silent/live auction, games, raffles and dancing to close the night’s activities. A 

bar service will be available throughout the evening as well. 

 

Below are ways that your business can support our event. You may: 

  

 1) Contribute a monetary donation that can be put towards a “big ticket” auction 

   item or other event expenses. 

 

 2) Donate an item for the silent/live auction. 

   (Please provide a business card that can be used to identify your donation) 

 

In return for your generosity, we will acknowledge your business on advertisements. If you 

would like more information or reserve a table at the event, please contact Denise Jean at 

cell (780) 614-5011 or by email at denisejean6@yahoo.com  

 

If you wish to donate, you can reach me at (780) 645-0196.  

 

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Tamara Attanasio 

St. Paul Gymnastics Club Member 

mailto:denisejean6@yahoo.com

